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MEDIA MENTIONS

South Bend Gets First Downtown Office Building In
20 Years

Phil Faccenda of the South Bend office was quoted in a July 25 Inside
Indiana Business article,

regarding the construction of the new South Bend
office.


http://www.insideindianabusiness.com/story/40838659/first-new-office-building-in-south-bend-in-20-years

